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NOTICE 
Public Informational Meeting: 

 

Westside Drive Area Utility Improvements 

Thursday, March 21, 2024 

6:30 PM at the Town Hall  
 

The Town will be conducting an in-person public informational meeting on March 21, 2024 at 6:30 PM 

at the Town Hall about the planned Westside Drive Area Utility Improvements Project. This meeting is a 

continuation of the Town’s efforts to provide residents with information about the proposed project and 

provide a forum for residents to ask questions.  Representatives from the Town, the Town’s Engineering 

Consultant, Underwood Engineers, Inc. (UE), and New Hampshire Department of Environmental 

Services (NHDES) will present a project status update including: project history, proposed 

improvements, and project schedule. 

 

Following the presentation, attendees will have the opportunity to review the latest design drawings 1 on 

1 (in small groups) with the assistance of Town DPW and UE representatives. This will provide an 

opportunity for residents to ask specific questions about the proposed work and how it may affect the 

area around their property.  

 

Please note to provide the best possible individual attention to answer questions, the meeting is being 

conducted in-person with no interactive virtual format.  However, if you are not able to attend, the 

presentation will be recorded and made available on the Town’s website following the meeting.  This is 

an important project for the Town and we thank you for your continued support. 

 


